VISVA-BHARATI
SANTINIKETAN

NOTICE

This is for information of all concerned that normal work will remain suspended in
all Bhavanas/Vibhagas/Departments/Centres/Offices/Sections of the University, other
than essential and emergency activities, on the occasion of “Vasantotsava”, an important
event of the University, to be held on 05" March, 2015. This will not to be treated as
holiday. All concerned are requested to attend the Utsava.

Memo No. REG/98/51 Registrar (Offg.)
Dated 03-03-2015 Visva-Bharati

Copy forwarded for information and taking necessary action to:
1) All Provosts/All Directors/Adhyakshas of all Bhavanas / Vibhagas, Visva-Bharati.
2) The Dean of Students’ Welfare, Visva-Bharati.
3) The Proctor, Visva-Bharati.
4) The Advisor to Foreign Students, Visva-Bharati.
5) The Heads of all Departments/Sections/Centres/Offices, Visva-Bharati.
6) The President / Secretary of Adhikarik Sabha, Visva-Bharati
7) The President / Secretary of Karmi Sabha, Visva-Bharati
8) Joint Secretary of Karmi Parisad, Visva-Bharati
9) The Chief Security Officer, Visva-Bharati
) The Deputy Registrar, Estate
) The University Engineer
) Public Relations Office
) The Security Officer, Visva-Bharati.
14)  Transport Section
)  The C.S. to Upacharya, Visva-Bharati.
) Assistant Registrar, Pro-Vice-Chancellor's Office
) The Superintendents/Matrons/Wardens of all Hostels (Boys & Girls), Visva-Bharati.
18) The P.A. to Registrar, Visva-Bharati.
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